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On 03 December 2022, as a part of the activities planned under the MoU between 
Department of Mathematics and Statistics, Providence Women’s College and 
Department of Mathematics, WMO Arts and Science College, Wayanad a talk was 
arranged for the II DC BSc mathematics students of Providence Women’s College. The 
talk was headed by Dr Viji Paul, Head, Department of Mathematics WMO Arts and 
Science College followed by Saradha.S of II DC BSc mathematics (WMO Arts and 
Science College) covering various topics like “mathematics to increase your reasoning 
and thinking ability”, “fractal geometry”.  

To increase the interaction between the students of both colleges various solitaire games 
and quiz programme was also organised.   

 
 

 
 
       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


